
 
 

 

 

 

January, 2020 

 

Dear Natick Selectmen, 

 

I am writing to request permission for the Natick Artists Open Studios banner to be hung across 

Main Street from October 12 thru October 18, 2020. 

 

This would remind the public about the free 2 day art event in our community. The event is 

11am to 5 pm on both Saturday and Sunday, October 17 & 18th.. 

 

This event is free to the public and will highlight the variety and quality of art creators in our 

community.  Appropriate insurance will be obtained. 

 

We are also requesting the closing of Adams Street from 9 am to 5 pm in order to provide 

music and outside art during the event. This will be coordinated with Lt. Lauzon for the safety of 

all participants. 

 

Thank you for your consideration and support of our growing art community. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Debra Sayre 

Natick Artists Open Studios Committee 

43 Main Street, Natick, 01760 

 

Cc: Lt. B. Lauzon, Natick Police Department 


